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President Dennis Kuhl (DK) called the meeting to order at 11:59 am.
Approval of the minutes
Jack Magan (JM) made a motion to accept the minutes from the Fall 2017 Business meeting at Marietta College.  Bert Popson (BP) seconded.  Motion passed unanimously.
Report from Treasurer
Joan Vogtman (JV) reported that as of the last statement (9/28/2018) there was $2549.72 in the checking account.  In the future, when entering into any joint meeting agreements, there need to be clear expectations of financial responsibilities for them.
Section Representative
No report was given.      
Report from the Two-Year College Representative
No report was given.  
Nominations Committee
Dennis Kuhl proposed the following slate
	President – Greg Puskar 
	VP/President Elect – Maria Babiuc-Hamilton
	2 yr College representative (3 yr term) – Eric Reynolds
	High School representative (3 yr term) – Troy Weaver
	Newsletter Editor (1 yr term) – Tracey Delaney
Tracey Delaney (TD) moved to accept the nominations.  BP seconded.  Motion passed.
Newsletter Committee
Newsletter is available at the registration table.  Justin Frantz will work with Burt Stumpf to ensure a smooth transition to TD as the new editor.
Webpage Committee
Justin Frantz will work on updating webpage.  Will work on using it as outreach for the section.
Distinguished Service Award
Greg Puskar received the Distinguished Service Award.  As soon as the plaque is ready, it will be given to him.  DK made a motion to recognize this achievement.  BP seconded it.  Motion passed unanimously.
Old Business
Outreach to High School teachers remains a constant issue.  For the next meeting, a motion was made by DK (seconded by JM) to allow for up to $500 in travel grants for High School teachers who attend.  Joe Weist offered an amendment to restrict that to a $100 limit per person.  JF seconded.  Motion passed unanimously.
MB-H, JF, TW, and JV will work to increase High School teacher attendance at the next meeting.  
New Business
Selection of meeting sites.
	2019 Marshall University, MB-H hosting
	2020 Ohio University, Justin Frantz hosting
	2021 Frostburg University, Eric Moore hosting
Eric Reynolds would be willing to move into the National Representative position in the future.
Burt Stumpf wishes to resign as newsletter editor.  MB-L, JV and BS will work together to produce a newsletter this year.  
Dk moved to adjourn.  
The meeting was adjourned at 1:06 pm.
Respectfully submitted,
Joan M Vogtman
Secretary-Treasurer
Appalachian Section - AAPT
